
 
 

38 1st Street W    |    Dickinson ND 58601    |    701.456.7020 
www.dickinsongov.com    |    Fax: 701.456.7723    |    www.facebook.com/cityofdickinsonnd 

 

Engineering Memorandum 

May 30, 2024 
 

RE:  June 4th City Commission Meeting 

 
202108 EAST BROADWAT DAM – CONTRACT AMENDMENT WITH BARR ENGINEERING CO. 
 
For your consideration is a contract amendment with Barr Engineering Co. to provide final project plans 
and specifications and bidding assistance for the East Broadway Dam project for a time and expenses 
basis as specified in the contract for $155,607.33. The City Attorney has reviewed this contract, and has 
no additional comments. The project was approved with the 2024 capital improvement project budget, 
and it is to be paid for using Gross Production Tax (GPT) and the North Dakota Department of Water 
Resources grant which was approved at the April 2, 2024 City Commission meeting.  
 
The scope of work with this contract amendment includes: project management, design drawings and 
specifications, construction cost estimating, a design report to meet the North Dakota Department of 
Water Resources Dam Safety Standards, permitting through the State of North Dakota and the United 
States Army Corps of Engineers, right-of-way services to acquire the property located adjacent to the 
proposed rock riffles, public engagement, and bidding assistance.  
 
The city engineering staff recommends approval. 
 


